May, 19, 2017

Dear Mayor & City Council
164 Main 5t.

Berlin, NH 03570

We are requesting that in the winter, we would like to have the sidewalk plowed in front of our
Home, at 502 First Avenue. We were told we are not on the list to be plowed and that there

Is no sidewalk in front of our house.

We are enclosing pictures showing that the sidewalk starts at the edge of our driveway and
Continues on. The pictures also show the first step needs to be repaired, it is part of the
Sidewalk. We will remove the board & lawn on the inside edge of the sidewalk. This will

Make the sidewalk wider, with no fear of injury to the plow operator.

This is important as | am Handicap and need ambulance accesss to our front door. Also we
Would like to have the snow removed from the front of our house. When snow is removed by
Public Works, they remove snow on sidewalk side of Laurel & Shepard St. and then at the far
End of Gerrish St. and down First Avenue from there.

if you have any guestions, please call us at 752-4056.

Thank you kindly

Roberta Fortier
—

Feze FowZin

George Fortier
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